
 

 

 

March 9, 2020 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 

 

The Noise Exposure Map workshops scheduled for March 10, 11 and 12 are postponed. New dates 

will be announced at a later time.   

 

We are committed to robust public attendance and engagement at our Noise Exposure Map update 

workshops. We recognize there may be some in the community who may be limiting their time at 

public gatherings for health considerations. As such, we felt it best to postpone these important 

meetings to a later date when external factors may pose less of a concern for those attending these 

meetings. 

 

Thank you!  

 
-- 

Adam Bouchard 

Director of Operations 

abouchard@tampaairport.com  
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